
 

 

Town of Bethel Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

In compliance with Title 22 M.R.S.A.  4305 (4) notice is hereby given that a Public 

Hearing will be held on October 1, 2025, at 6:00 PM at the Bethel Town Office to 

consider adopting the updated General Assistance Ordinance. Public comments will be 

heard at the meeting or prior to the hearing date, by sending written comments to the 

Bethel Town Office at:  

  

 Bethel Town Office, 

 P.O. Box 1660, Bethel, ME 04217 

 

Or: info@bethelmaine.org, 

  

Kristy Aguilar, Assistant G.A. Administrator 
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